EAA Chapter 1270

Young Eagle pilots and aircraft owners:

The 2016 Fly-In is Saturday, August 6th from 10:00 am to 2:00 pm with a rain day the following Sunday. All pilots must have taken the online EAA Young Eagle Safety and background check program to be eligible to be insured by the EAA. Please do not delay taking the test because it can take up to ten days to be processed for the background check.

This year the Houghton County Airport is discounting the cost of avgas $1.00 per gallon up to 500 gallons and Chapter 1270 is matching the County's offer. The current full price at CMX is $4.90 but for the Fly-In the cost drops to $2.90.

As we get closer to the Fly-In date the Chapter will contact you with more specific information on when and where to locate your aircraft for the YE flights.

Please confirm that you are planning to participate by contacting Craig Kimmer at seawolf@pasty.net, Erik Lee at idgerik@charter.net or Henry Nordsiek at henrynordsiek@gmail.com.

Henry Nordsiek

970-618-7907 cell

